
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association
General Meeting Minutes

 March 4, 2011

       Meeting called to Order at 7:15 pm

       Members Present: Jim Loonie, Ed Meaney, George Umbrianna, Todd Davis, Cyndi Meaney, Scott Sherrick,
       Matthew Leighton, Brian Tirrell, Mike Ferrini, Darren Madore, Rob Bodendorf, Dianne Masefield 
       
        Secretary’s Report:  (Holly)

• No quorum

       Treasurer’s Report: (Peter)
• No quorum

Registrar’s Report: ( Matthew)
• 489 Registered
• Uniforms will be in Monday, need to print #s (2-3 weeks)
• Rosters went to SSSL
• Registrations will be sent to MYSA this week
• Cards will be distributed at the coaches meetings
• BYSA will not be providing cards to players who have not paid for uniforms or given photos

        Fundraising: (Holly)
• Dances 7/8 March 11 & April 29, 5/6 April 1 & May 13 chaperones needed
• Dog Track – Casino Night in February took in $1810, Next event is April 9
• Looking to do a coaches night in April 
• DSG Coupons and Modells Coupons are available for the month of March
• Photographer – Eagle Photography has won the bidding process, date tbd, option of mailing photos to 

members or photographer will distribute at the field.
• Apparel vendor has been chosen and mascot logos being selected (Bear)
• Golf Tournament – Ole Scotland does not have availability, Pembroke has a full facility and is available

        Fields/Equipment: (Scott) 
• Field Day – March 19, date of field opening tbd

        Website: (Evan & Holly)
• Working on editor
• Needs artwork

        
        South Shore Soccer: (Dave)

• No report

        Spring Instructional: (Erik)
• Registration ends April 1
• 177 registered
• 277 registered in 2010
• Another in-person will be added, late fee will be waived

        Spring Travel: (Scott)
• Coaches Meeting U8/U10 Th March 24, U12up F March 25
• Travel schedules have changed. Coaches should double check. All game schedule changes must be 

submitted by April 1
• U12 division is down 4 teams
• Randolph has been added to SSSL
• Wild cards SSSL – u16G1, U16G2

        



        Challenge Cup: (Jim/Holly)
• Waiting on inquiries from teams

        Director of Coaching: (Scott)
• Scott met with Graham & Gavin MPS. More positives than negatives, Going with MPS another year.
• For Fall program and Spring tryouts we requested a younger guy, who is approachable yet experienced.
• MPS will evaluate travel teams and give feedback to coaches.
• Coaches will be trained on how to improve player foot skills
• Training manuals need to be updated
•

        New Business:
• none

                                                        
Next BYSA General MeetingApril 1, 2011 7pm

Next BYSA BOD Meeting March 15, 2011 7pm
Next SSSL Meeting March, 2011, 7pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Dianne Masefield

 


